
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scouts SA 
 

Appointment Announcement 
 

PC (Hoporee/Cuboree 2022) 

 
SA Branch is pleased to announce the appointment of Rebecca Beer-Smith to the 
position of PC (Hoporee/Cuboree 2022) from the 1st of October 2021. 
 
About Rebecca 
Rebecca (Bec) has been involved with Scouting since she was 14 years old. Currently 
the BC Special Interest Areas, part of the Training Team and recently finishing her term 
as BC Joey Scouts, she is passionate about Scouting and the experiences our young 
people can get from our program and Association.  
 
Rebecca is also an ‘on the ground’ leader having been a Joey Leader at Flagstaff Hill 
Scout Group for 12 years, as well as Assistant Group Leader. Other positions and 
experience Rebecca has enjoyed in her time in Scouting are Hoporee Director 2017, 
Activity Director of the SPLAT activity site at the 2019 Jamboree, Hopahowl Team, 
Gang Show Cast and backstage member, Jamboree line leader and many other events 
and activities. 
 

In her ‘spare time’ Rebecca works as an Office Manager/PA and has two girls, now in 
their early twenties and late teens and loves spending time with their dog. One of Rebecca’s cherished adventures was 
walking 800km’s on the Camino de Santiago in Spain with her family. 
 
 
 
The Role 
The PC (Hoporee/Cuboree 2022) will act as the key organiser and event director for the 2022 Hoporee/Cuboree. Rebecca 
will be focused on delivering an event that incorporates all areas of the Scout Method as well as elements of the Outdoor 
Adventure Skills. The event will be open to Joey and Cub section members as youth participants, with opportunities for 
other sections to be involved in various ways. 
 
 
Contact Details 
Email:  TBA   
 
Mobile:   0419 854 368 
 
Mail:  C/ Scouts SA, PO Box 25, FULLARTON, SA 5063 
 
 


